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Virtual Worship Services: 
Enjoy live worship from the comfort of your own home and join 
us on Sundays at 10:00 a.m.  Login information is e-mailed   
every week to our church contacts and is also available on our 
church website and Facebook page.  We are still looking for the 
best software for sound quality.  Thank you for your patience as 
we continue to improve our technology.   

 

 

 

ñGo Deepò Wednesday 
Virtual  Bible Studies: 

Join us for our weekly Bible Study with Pastor Michael.  
New members are always welcome to participate.  Come and 
ñGo Deepô in your love and understanding of Christ.  Login        
information is   given every week in the same fashion as the 
virtual worship services:  e-mail, church website, and           
Facebook.   

 

 

New Membership  Class Opportunity: 

Pastor Michael Williams and Debbie Humm are excited 
to announce a Membership Class for anyone who has 
been attending Barrington United Methodist Church and 
would like to take the next step and become a member.  
Once our church building re-opens, we will schedule 
three one-hour classes so you can learn more about the  
United Methodist Church ï its beliefs, organization, 
mission and ministry.  We will provide a booklet called 
ñGrow In Christò and hopefully will be able to answer 
some of your questions!  You will be presented and  
welcomed as ñnewò members during a worship service 
to be scheduled.  If you are interested, please contact 
Regina Blount at bumcchurchoffice@gmail.com or 
leave a message at 245-2385 and provide your phone # 
and email address.   
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Christmas Eve Virtual Service of Joy: 
 

Our Christmas Eve Service will be virtual this year.  
That means that anyone can log on and join from 
anywhere!  If you are interested in                     
reading/reenacting one of the Christmas testimonies 
or being involved in music (singing or playing an     
instrument), please contact Sue Eddins, Pastor    
Michael, Andrew Wynsen, or Regina Blount.  Our 
goal is to fill your home with joy this year.  Please 
invite your friends and families to join us for our 
Zoom Christmas Eve Service at 6:00 p.m.! 

What is your Christmas joy?  Tell us in 
one sentence and mail or email it to the 
Church Office.  You are welcome to  
include a photo of you or whatever it is 
you are mentioning that brings you joy. 
These joys will be an opening to our 
Christmas Eve 6:00 p.m. Zoom service! 

Letôs have some fun with our Advent 
virtual worship slides by adding photos 
of our nativity sets.  If you have one at 
home, please take a photo and mail it to 
the church office! 

Advent for Kids: 
 

If you have kids/grandkids that would 
like to do some Advent crafts, Jennifer 
Emerson has put together some        
awesome bags.  Feel free to swing by 
BUMC and grab one from the green bin 
outside the double doors that face our 
parking lot (Bradford Street entrance).  
These are wonderful activities for 
kids/teens to do during our virtual    
worship services.  Thank you, Jenn! 


